

[image: vanlogo]
	                                                                                      Human Resources   Box 7700, Station B   Phone 322-7188


TO:		Anna Thomas, USAC President
FROM:		Traci Nordberg, CHRO
DATE:		January 1, 2013
RE:		Breastfeeding proposal


Thank you for bringing to my attention the concerns and recommendations prepared by the USAC committee.  We have further enhanced the communications in place (website, notices to parents returning from leave), as well as standardized language in our policies to reflect breastfeeding or lactation where appropriate.  We were pleased to reconfirm with contacts across campus their commitment to making space available for employees who need space for expressing breast milk.  The HR staff is also prepared to assist anyone who needs help with a conversation or arrangements for what might be a new and uncomfortable request to a supervisor.  We are also interested in placing a statement in support of breastfeeding on our website to ensure that new parents know of the support and commitment by Vanderbilt. Finally, our Health and Wellness staff will continue to connect monthly with the breastfeeding council to ensure that information and services are relevant and available to those who need them.  
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